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This informational document provides the Supplemental recommended changes 
to the Proposed 2025-26 Budget that was released on April 24, 2025 and accepted 

by the Board of Supervisors on April 29, 2025. 

These Supplemental changes are described and recommended to the County 
Board of Supervisors within each departmental report for the Budget Hearings 

scheduled on June 3, 2025 and June 4, 2025.  

The schedules included in this document detail the supplemental changes 
impacting each Department and Service. 

 

 

The County’s Award Winning Budget is online and integrated within the Santa Cruz 
County Strategic Plan – Vision Santa Cruz County.  

We are proud to provide this new online resource to our community to expand 
access and increase understanding of the complexities of providing State 

mandated services while also serving as the largest municipal service provider in 
our county.  

We also value reducing our environmental impact by eliminating physical 
production of the many versions and copies of prior budgets.   
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